
Announcements– June 18, 2023 
                                        WELCOME GUESTS! 
Welcome to Northwood and welcome to those watching 

online! Let us know of prayer requests by filling out the friend-

ship sheet or through the church website, and seek to give online, by text, by 

mail or through offering boxes located in the narthex. Contact our church 

office at communications@northwoodpc.org if you are interested in how to 

do all the above or wish to become a member or learn more about us.   

WELCOME! 

“Come, Grow, 
Go! 

               Restrooms 
Restrooms are located in the hallway past the Library and in 

the hallway across from the kitchen. Hand Sanitizers are con-

veniently located at each exit.  

Like us on Facebook! 

facebook.com/
NPC Guest Now live streaming our 9:00 

Large Print Hymnals & Bulletins 
Large print hymnals, bulletins and announcements are available. If you 
need assistance locating one of these, please ask an Usher. 

VACATION BIBLE SCHOOL, JULY 17-21, 2023    

    9:00 A.M. – 12:00 P.M—  Pre-K through 5th Grade 
Using Matthew 6:11; "Give us this day our daily bread", 

children are invited to pray as Jesus teaches. These words 

serve as a reminder that everything we have comes from 

God - and our daily needs are met by God. 

Please visit northwoodpc.org under Fellowship/VBS to 

register now.  Postcards will be available in the narthex 

for you to hand out to family and neighbors.  All are welcome. 

Please contact Karlee Wright (352) 434-2887 or Rosalie Pareja (727) 400-

9078 if you have questions or would like to volunteer to help.  

Child Registration link:  https://secure.accessacs.com/access/eventlogin.aspx 

id=F3bEwMloz7dZTPeUzwbzvw==&site=151611&ReturnUrl=events%

2fwz_people.aspx&ChurchID=4073&EventID=226115&sn=151611 

Adult Leader Registration link:  https://secure.accessacs.com/access/eventlogin.aspx?

id=kSo/uVkSgL/0rc8o4cCb2Q==&site=151611&ReturnUrl=events%

2fwz_people.aspx&ChurchID=4073&EventID=226202&sn=151611 

Per-Capita Apportionment 
Every church shares in the administrative costs of the Presbytery, Synod and 

General Assembly of the Presbyterian Church (USA) through the annual per 

capita assessment. Northwood's per-capita assessment is $35.61 per every ac-

tive member and confirmed youth (communicant member). Please consider 

paying this administrative cost above and beyond your annual pledge/offering. 

You can contribute to the per-capita apportionment at any time during the 

year. To do so just write "per-capita" on the memo line of your check or 

mark an envelope accordingly. Thank you for your gift! 

Your Giving Matters 
For in-person worship, the offering plates will not be passed, however, of-

fering boxes are located in the narthex. For those worshiping online, your 

giving matters too. Please commit to maintain your regular schedule of 

giving throughout this time by mailing your gift or using one of the online 

platforms below for giving electronically: 

1. 1. Text NPCHURCH to 73256 and follow the prompts. 

2. 2. Visit www.northwoodpc.org and click on the giving tab. 

3. 3. Click “Give” under the ChurchLife app menu options 

Northwood’s 4th Friday Movie Night—June 23 
All are invited on Friday night, June 23rd from 7:00 pm to 

9:30 pm for our 4th Friday "Northwood Movie Night". We 

will be showing Guardians of the Galaxy part 1. Bring 

lawn chairs, family, friends, and a picnic and we will show 

the film in the Family Life Center (gym). Popcorn and 

drinks will be available as well. We encourage you to invite friends and help 

them get to know us here at Northwood. 

Please send articles for all publications to Emily Cantin at 

Communications@northwoodpc.org. 
 Any submissions for the bulletin and announcements must be emailed by 

the Sunday before it is to appear. 

 Publications for the Window newsletter must be received by the 3rd Mon- 

     day of the month. (Please limit all announcements to 4 lines.) 

https://secure.accessacs.com/access/eventlogin.aspx?id=F3bEwMloz7dZTPeUzwbzvw==&site=151611&ReturnUrl=events%2fwz_people.aspx&ChurchID=4073&EventID=226115&sn=151611
https://secure.accessacs.com/access/eventlogin.aspx?id=F3bEwMloz7dZTPeUzwbzvw==&site=151611&ReturnUrl=events%2fwz_people.aspx&ChurchID=4073&EventID=226115&sn=151611
https://secure.accessacs.com/access/eventlogin.aspx?id=F3bEwMloz7dZTPeUzwbzvw==&site=151611&ReturnUrl=events%2fwz_people.aspx&ChurchID=4073&EventID=226115&sn=151611
https://secure.accessacs.com/access/eventlogin.aspx?id=kSo/uVkSgL/0rc8o4cCb2Q==&site=151611&ReturnUrl=events%2fwz_people.aspx&ChurchID=4073&EventID=226202&sn=151611
https://secure.accessacs.com/access/eventlogin.aspx?id=kSo/uVkSgL/0rc8o4cCb2Q==&site=151611&ReturnUrl=events%2fwz_people.aspx&ChurchID=4073&EventID=226202&sn=151611
https://secure.accessacs.com/access/eventlogin.aspx?id=kSo/uVkSgL/0rc8o4cCb2Q==&site=151611&ReturnUrl=events%2fwz_people.aspx&ChurchID=4073&EventID=226202&sn=151611
http://www.northwoodpc.org


Nursery & Sunday School for Children 
Infants and toddlers ages 3 and under are provided care in our nursery during 

the entire Worship Service, and/or if you have children ages 4 years old—5th 

grade that would like to attend Sunday School, please email Karlee Wright at 

childrensministry@northwoodpc.org if you are interested or have any ques-

tions.  

Volunteers Needed! 
The nursery is in need of volunteers during the 9am & 11am services. If you 

are interested, please contact Karlee Wright at childrensminis-

try@northwoodpc.org or karleeRwright@gmail.com 

Attendance for 6/11/23 Livestream & In-Person 
In-Person Contemporary— 42  In-Person Traditional— 96 

Livestream from the Church Website: Contemporary— 76 

                                                                  Traditional— 50 

Facebook Live: 100 views for Traditional Service         Total: 364 

If you have technical difficulties viewing the online services please view  

in the church livestreaming archives the next day as that is working well. 

You can call the church office and ask for help you if you are   

having trouble viewing. We encourage you to ask for help! 

Cedarkirk All-Church Retreat—SIGN UP NOW! 
The annual Cedarkirk All-Church Retreat will be October 20-22. 

Poster and brochures can be found on the bulletin board directly 

across from the kitchen. Deposits with room requests are being 

accepted starting today. Sign up early for best choice of rooms! 

Also, save the date for the Women’s Retreat – Jan. 26-28, 2024! 

Hurricane Ministry 
The Hurricane Ministry of our church’s Board of Deacons assists members in 

need of temporary housing during or after hurricanes or severe tropical 

storms. If you are able to share your home with members-in-need, please 

contact Mickey Stewart at walkey1a@outlook.com or the church office at 

727-796-8090. If emailing, please use the subject “Hurricane Volun-

teer.” Please include your name, address, phone number, email address, num-

ber of people you can accommodate, and whether you have pets.  
  
With hurricane season approaching, we are all encouraged to prepare for a 

possible storm. A source for weather advisories is: 

https://www.baynews9.com/fl/tampa/weather. 
  
This guide has valuable information for Pinellas County  

http://www.pinellascounty.org/emergency/. 

Preschool Registration for 2023-2024  School Year 
Registration is underway for the 2023-2024 school year. If you are planning 

to register your child and need an enrollment packet, please stop by the 

school office. If you have any questions, contact our Schools Director, Rox-

ane Fineo, schooldirector@northwoodpc.org or 727-723-7679. 

Preschool Summer Camp 
Kids’ Corner Preschool will be offering 2 weeks of summer camp for chil-

dren who are going into VPK or Kindergarten in the fall.  It is a great way to 

keep your child engaged in the classroom setting during the summer months. 

The first week will be June 19th – 23rd, and the second week will be July 

10th – 14th. Camp hours are 9am to 12pm daily. The camp fee will be 

$125.00 per week, with a $40.00 deposit due at registration.  If you have any 

questions, contact Roxane Fineo at  schooldirector@northwoodpc.org or  727

-723-7679. 

Children’s Church Packets 
Children’s Bulletins are located in the narthex! This bulletin offers age ap-

propriate interactive worksheets and coloring pages that relate to the scrip-

ture used during worship.  Any child may use the bulletins during our wor-

ship service. Please return the clipboard and crayons to the basket in the 

narthex after the service!  

Guest Missionary Visit– June 25 
Mark your Calendar for Sunday, June 25 as two of our partners in the 

Middle East are coming to see us. From 10am to 11am in the Christian 

Education Building, they will share impactful stories from their ministry 

and what God is doing in that part of the world. This is an opportunity you 

won’t want to miss!  

mailto:childrensministry@northwoodpc.org
mailto:sonna.fredriksen@gmail.com
https://www.baynews9.com/fl/tampa/weather
http://www.pinellascounty.org/emergency/


Deacon's Hurricane Ministry 

 

The Hurricane Ministry of our church's Board of Deacons assists 

members in need of temporary housing during or after hurricanes or 

severe tropical storms.  If you live in a non-evacuation zone and are 

able to share your home with members in need, please complete 

this form and 1) drop it off at the church office or 2) email or text a 

copy to Mickey Stewart at walkey1a@outlook.com or (727)458-

9665.  Use the subject "Hurricane Volunteer".  With hurricane sea-

son upon us we are all encouraged to prepare for a possible storm. 

 

1. How many guests can your house comfortably accommodate? 

 

 

2. Do you have steps in your home?     YES NO 

 

3. Is your home handicap accessible?     YES NO 

 

4. Are you able to house a person with special needs?   YES    NO 

 

5. Do you accept pets?     YES NO 

 

6. Do you have a generator?     YES  NO 

 

 

Name:  ___________________________________________ 

 

Address:  _________________________________________ 

 

                 _________________________________________ 

 

Telephone #:  ______________________________________ 

 

Email:  ___________________________________________ 

 

Thank you for your careful consideration in becoming a 2023 

“Hurricane Volunteer” and for providing us with your information. 

 

NPC Board of Deacons 

Deacon's Hurricane Ministry 

 

The Hurricane Ministry of our church's Board of Deacons assists 

members in need of temporary housing during or after hurricanes or 

severe tropical storms.  If you live in a non-evacuation zone and are 

able to share your home with members in need, please complete 

this form and 1) drop it off at the church office or 2) email or text a 

copy to Mickey Stewart at walkey1a@outlook.com or (727)458-

9665.  Use the subject "Hurricane Volunteer".  With hurricane sea-

son upon us we are all encouraged to prepare for a possible storm. 

 

1. How many guests can your house comfortably accommodate? 

 

 

2. Do you have steps in your home?     YES NO 

 

3. Is your home handicap accessible?     YES NO 

 

4. Are you able to house a person with special needs?   YES    NO 

 

5. Do you accept pets?     YES NO 

 

6. Do you have a generator?     YES  NO 

 

 

Name:  ___________________________________________ 

 

Address:  _________________________________________ 

 

                 _________________________________________ 

 

Telephone #:  ______________________________________ 

 

Email:  ___________________________________________ 

 

Thank you for your careful consideration in becoming a 2023 

“Hurricane Volunteer” and for providing us with your information. 

 

NPC Board of Deacons 


